
Students can NOW Check their points 

on our school website.  

https://www.pcsb.org/pinellas-sec  

Click on CHECK MY POINTS  

An EXCEL sheet will open 

like this. ↓  

 

 

https://www.pcsb.org/pinellas-sec


From Mrs. Bujak, 

Thank you to all of the teachers and students who participated in 

the St. Patrick's Day Community Service Project. The cards were 

donated to a local nursing home. 



 

Art Happenings with Ms. Paight 

Two PSEC students, Zianna B. and Jeniece S.  artworks were accepted into the 

“Exceptional Voices” Student Art Exhibition. Zianna’s artwork is an abstract watercolor 

titled “Found Between the Lines” and Jeniece’s artwork is a vibrant watercolor titled 

“Desert Sunset.”  

The show will be held at the art gallery Studio@620 in St. Petersburg. The opening 

reception will be held Saturday, April 8th from 3-5:00 pm and will remain open during 

the Second Saturday Art Walk from 5-9:00 pm. Admission is free and open to the pub-

lic, and the artwork will be on display through April 29th. 



Justin F 

Middle School 

Maya St. P 

High School 



Teachers enjoyed a welcome back from Spring Break surprise in the form of a pot of 

soil and seeds to plant  in honor of the first day of Spring … 

Teachers were then treated to a healthy lunch consisting of Soup and Salad. Yummy!!  





F.A.S.T. B.E.S.T. Writing Field Test Grade 9 

April 3 to 21, 2023  



 



 

 

Bus Bulletin: Information Item 

Parents, 

If your child rides a bus to school each day, you can keep updated on any 
issues by signing up for Bus Bulletin. Bus Bulletin will notify you by text, 
phone call or email if: 

A bus is late. 

A route has changed. 

There has been an accident. 

If your child rides a bus, please take advantage of this free service. Sign-
up by going to http://busbulletin.com/parents/ 

Important Dates 
 
April 7th– No School for Students 
 
May 25th– End  of fourth quarter. Last day for all 
students. Students will be released two hours 
early. 
 
 

http://busbulletin.com/parents/
http://busbulletin.com/parents/

